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OFFICIAL 

Register for future project updates 
 
Please scan the QR code to join the mailing list 
and receive project information as it becomes 
available.  
 
Hard copies of the  
registration form will  
also be available at the  
community information  
drop-in sessions.  
 
Alternatively, please  
contact the project team  
to register for updates. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Tea Tree Plaza New Park ‘n’ Ride  
 

 

The South Australian Government has 

committed $43.5 million to deliver additional 

parking at the Tea Tree Plaza Park ’n’ Ride.   

This new Park ‘n’ Ride facility will be built around 

100 metres east of the existing 700 park facility and 

increase the number of Park ‘n’ Ride spaces 

available to around 1,200. 

This new facility aims to meet demand for            

Park ‘n’ Ride commuters and increase public 

transport usage in the north-eastern suburbs. 

It will be available 24/7 to commuters and will be 

complimentary to the design of the existing Tea 

Tree Plaza Park ‘n’ Ride.  

Work will also include an upgrade to the current 

Park ‘n’ Ride access road junction with Smart 

Road.  

Learn more about the project 
Join us at one of our Community Information           

Drop-in Sessions to learn more about new design 

features and access arrangements for the new 

Park ‘n’ Ride. 

Community information drop-in sessions  
 

When: Wednesday, 10 August 2022, 5pm to 7pm 

 Saturday, 13 August 2022, 10am to 12pm 

Where: Sfera’s Park Suites & Convention Centre, 

 191 Reservoir Rd, Modbury 5091 

Timeline 
Construction of the new Park ‘n’ Ride will 

commence in the third quarter of 2022, with 

completion expected in the second half of 2023. 

More detailed information around timing of works 

will be provided prior to construction commencing. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Contact us 
If you have any questions or you would like to 
speak to a member of the  project team, please: 

Visit: dit.sa.gov.au/TTPPnR 

Call: 1300 288 596 

Email: DIT.CommunityRelations@sa.gov.au 

 

Please drop in at any time during the sessions to 

meet with members of the project team, learn more 

about the new Park ‘n’ Ride and share your 

feedback. 
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